
You Will Need a Food Permit from the Health Department to Sell Food  

• If you plan to sell anything along any of the properties surrounding Legion Field, you must get 

permission from the property owner to sell goods on their property. 

• Food trucks or push carts that have annual mobile food permits from Jefferson County (or any 

other county in Alabama as long as the permitted commissary is less than 100 miles from Legion 

Field) may operate without any additional health permits as long as they return to their 

commissaries at the end of each day. 

• If you are a property owner (or organizer) who will have food vendors on their property, and 
vendors will only be allowed to operate for less than 24 hours (measured from the beginning of 
service to the end of clean-up), you may apply for an event exemption by submitting the 
Application for Exemption with the $150 application fee. Be advised: The event sponsor is 
responsible for making sure all vendors listed on the application adhere to the event date(s) and 
the 24-hour time frame provided on the application. Furthermore, food vendors must still 
adhere to the Temporary Food Establishment Requirements. 

• Vendors who will operate for more than 24 hours (measured from the beginning of service to 
the end of clean-up) or if the organizer chooses not to apply for an exemption, the vendor must 
apply for a temporary food permit by completing the Vendor Application and submitting the 
$100 application fee. 

• Questions about food permits? Please contact the Jefferson Department of Health, Food & 

Lodging Division at (205) 930-1007 or temporaryevents@jcdh.org.  
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